
The future of Memorial Church of Christ is bright! Every day I witness amazing 
things that God is doing through the people of Memorial. God continues to 
shower us with countless opportunities and blessings.

We are a church for Sunday mornings. Every first day of the week, individuals 
from across greater Houston come together for a wonderful family reunion. 
Children toddle to the front to drop their money in boxes to buy Bibles, and 
adults sip on cups of coffee as they share joys and concerns from the week 
before. Individuals young and old, from various neighborhoods, nations, and 
walks of life, lift their voices together to praise our Savior and remember Him in 
the Lord’s Supper.

We are not, however, a church just for Sunday mornings. Our building is filled 
every day with Bible study groups, youth events, Friendship School, luncheons 
for Young at Heart, Fire Teams, committee meetings, missions planning, 
children at the playground, community gatherings, and a host of other 
activities.

Our people are thriving, but it is time to revive our facilities. I am thankful for 
every man and woman who sacrificed over the nearly seventy years of our 
existence to provide what we have today.  But, just like with our own houses, 
weather, use, and time take their toll.  

It will not benefit the Kingdom to strap the next generation with heavy costs to 
fix a facility we have enjoyed but is decaying. They will have to invest time and 
money to keep it functional rather than giving to evangelize a world desperate 
for hope. It is time to provide new spaces for future generations so that the 
Memorial Church of Christ can remain a beacon of God’s love.

Please join Barbara and me in this wonderful opportunity to proclaim Jesus 
through this project. We have a blessed opportunity to “Revive to Thrive!”

In Christ,

David Duncan
Preaching Minister




